Property Manager's Summary of the August 18, 2025, Board Meeting

- The Cooperative Conflict of Interest Policy was approved by the Board and signed by the Secretary, Mary Heist.
- Thelen Concrete bid for replacement of the concrete pad under the recycling dumpster was approved for \$23,000. An additional \$23,000 was approved to do additional concrete work such as replacement of porches and sidewalks, etc.
- A Fall Plant Exchange to be organized to give Members the opportunity to exchange or offer plants to other Members.
- Next Board meeting is September 15, 2025, at 6:30 pm.